
BR-11-003 Westfield over IWC Canal

The Indianapolis Department of Public Works (DPW) continues to transform Indianapolis neighborhoods 
through the restoration of deteriorating thoroughfares, residential streets, sidewalks and bridges, as 
well as addressing neighborhood drainage and flooding issues. This investment continues to transform 
neighborhoods throughout Indianapolis. 

These projects create local jobs and increase public safety for neighborhoods and residents, which 
supports DPW’s commitment to make Indianapolis a more livable city.

PROJECT NUMBER:  BR-11-003 
PROJECT STATUS:  In Design 
ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION:  Winter 
2022 - Spring 2023
EST. CONSTRUCTION COST:  Approx. 
$1.6 Million
NEIGHBORHOODS: Broad Ripple

This project will replace the existing bridge over the 
Canal at Westfield Blvd. with a new single-span 
threesided arch bridge, railings and a sidewalk. The 
existing concrete bridge base will remain intact. The 
work will also repair and stabilize the northwest canal 
bank. Construction should begin in Winter 2022 with 
completion expected in Summer 2023. This project is 
coordinating with the Broad Ripple Avenue closure to 
ensure Broad Ripple remains accessible throughout 
each project.

Learn more at www.indy.gov/activity/major-
transportation-projects. 

PROJECT DETAILS
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FOR MORE INFORMATION



Keep the Stormwater Clean and Flowing!

Keep ditches free of high grasses and debris.

Clear away any leaves from storm drains.

Only rain belongs
in the storm drain.

Mow grass to 8 inches or less.

Remove trash and
litter blocking
stormwater inlets.

HOMEOWNER RESPONSIBILITIES

Pick up after pets.

Maintain clean
and clear culverts.

The stormwater system ends in our waterways.
Let’s keep it clean and draining quickly!




